
  
 
 

 
• NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY KID’S PACKAGES – Pickup June 17-18, 2021 

TKC’S Development Department is helping families celebrate National Indigenous Peoples 
Day on June 21 with special packages. Packages will be one per child and are geared towards 
children aged 4-10 years of age. They will be available for pick up on June 17th and 18th. 
Please contact Kaitlyn Silvester, TKC Education Support Worker to reserve yours at (867) 668-
3613 ext. 401 or email  educationsupport@taan.ca. 

 
• TKC FAMILY BBQ -June 17, 2021 

TKC Citizens, join us at Robert Service Park for a Citizen BBQ on Thursday, June 17th from 
4:30-7:00pm. We will have lots of yummy food, games and prizes! For more information, 
please contact Amanda Leas, Office Manager at (867) 668-3613 ext. 203 or email 
aleas@taan.ca. 
 

• EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES – Qualified Citizens Encouraged to Apply 
o Capital Infrastructure Coordinator – Full-time Permanent – Deadline June 18 

Reporting to the Manager of Housing and Infrastructure (the Manager), the Capital 
Infrastructure Coordinator has the responsibility of assisting the Manager with the 
implementation of policies and programs for the management of the Ta’an Kwäch’än 
Council’s housing and infrastructure related activities. The deadline for this position is 
June 18, 2021.  

o General Labourer/Assistant-Term (Citizens only): Seeking general labourers for seasonal 
work such as trades (i.e. plumbing, electrical, carpentry), brush removal, site remediation, 
etc. A valid driver’s licence is an asset. Jobs will be matched based on qualifications and 
experience. Review of applications is ongoing. 

For more detailed job postings, please visit the TKC website at www.taan.ca or contact 
Bobbie Kufeldt, TKC Human Resources Advisor at (867) 668-3613 ext. 208 or email 
humanresources@taan.ca. 
 

• REGISTER NOW – TKC SUMMER DAY CAMP – June 22-July 29, 2021 
Registration is still open for TKC’s Summer Day Camp set to take place between June 22 to 
July 29; Monday-Thursday between 8:30am and 3:30pm at Takhini Elementary School. 
Registration forms and a schedule of events are available at www.taan.ca or by contacting 
Adrianna Smith at educationstudent@taan.ca.  

 
• LANDS, RESOURCES & HERTIAGE (LRH) CITIZEN BBQ – July 7 & August 18, 2021 

The TKC LRH department is pleased to announce two upcoming Citizen engagement BBQs 
being held Wednesday, July 7th and August 18th from 11:00am-3:00pm at the Gazebo Fire Pit, 
Shipyards Park. These events are to bring TKC LRH staff and Citizens together on what the 
LRH department’s current and future goals are. We encourage all Citizens to join us for some 
good food and company. See you there! For more details, contact Shawna Tizya, Wildlife 
Monitor at (867)668-3613 ext. 611 or email Monitor1@taan.ca. 
 

• YOUTH RIVER TRIP SET FOR SUMMER – July 10-11, 2021  
TKC will be offering a two-day Youth River Trip for youth aged 18-30 on July 10-11. With 
support from Up North Adventures and TKC staff, youth will paddle to Helen’s Fish Camp and 
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camp overnight. Food, supplies, and equipment will be provided, but space will be limited. 
Registration information will be coming soon, so stay tuned! For more information, please 
contact Mary-Jane Oliver, Family Unit Preservation Coordinator at (867) 668-3613 ext. 412 or 
email familypreservation@taan.ca , or contact Ben Monkman, Youth Outreach Support 
Worker at (867) 334-8406 or email youthsupport@taan.ca. 

 
• STUDENT POST-SECONDARY SUPPORT DEADLINE – July 15, 2021 

This is a reminder to TKC post-secondary students that the deadline for post-secondary 
funding is July 15th. Applications are available at www.taan.ca. For further assistance pleased 
contact Kaitlyn Silvester, Education Support Worker at (867) 668 3613 ext. 401 or email 
educationsupport@taan.ca. 

 
• SUMMER/FALL GATHERINGS SET FOR TKC CITIZENS – August-September 2021 

Ta’an Kwäch’än Council’s Wellness and Development Departments are pleased to announce 
plans for upcoming ‘on-the-land’ gatherings set for the Summer and Fall of 2021 at Helen’s 
Fish Camp. These include: 
o Family Culture Camp, (August 5-8):  This camp will run in place of the Summer Culture 

Camp out at Helen’s Fish Camp. We are planning this camp as an overnight camp for 
families. Transportation will be provided to and from the camp as well as daily 
transportation for families who do not want to camp out. There will be a variety of 
cultural activities for families to participate in, and we will have boat rides across the 
lake to the Old Village; weather permitting. Wellness, Development and Lands 
Resources & Heritage departments are collaborating to ensure camping gear is 
available for families who do not have their own gear. 

o Men’s Camp (August 24-26): This day camp will allow for a maximum of 10 participants. 
There will be speakers on wellness and on-the-land teachings. The men will have a 
project to work on during the camp. 

o Women’s Camp (September 6-8): There will be a maximum of 10 participants. There 
will be speakers on wellness and on-the-land teachings.  

For for more information about these camps, please contact Thalia Hare, Income and Social 
Support Worker at (867) 668-3613 ext. 406 or email incomesupport@taan.ca. 

  
• TRAPPER TRAINING WORKSHOP – August 26-30, 2021 

TKC’s Lands, Resources and Heritage Department has reserved three seats for Citizens to 
attend an upcoming Yukon Government Trapper Training workshop set to take place August 
26-30. The 4.5-day training is to benefit anyone who would like to obtain a licence to trap. If 
you are interested in attending, or for more information please contact Barb Crawford, 
Education and Employment Training Coordinator at (867) 668-3613 ext. 410 or email 
training@taan.ca. 

 
• DA DAGHAY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (DDDC) CALLS ON SKILLED CITIZENS  

DDDC is looking for artists to do artwork for DDDC, such as paintings, carving or beading 
works. If anyone would like to expand their portfolios or sell some of their creations, please 
stop by our office and see Tiffany Eckert-Maret or email tiffany@dadaghay.com. DDDC’s new 
office location is Suite 208, 212 Main Street, Whitehorse. DDDC is also continuing to recruit 
skilled contractors, labourers, or business owners to add to our business registry. Please 
contact Aberdeen Broeren, DDDC Business Development Trainee at 
aberdeen@dadaghay.com. 

 
Take Care and Stay Safe! 

Watch our website and Facebook for updates. 
www.taan.ca 
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